
Toronto, March 12, 2012 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Board Secretary 

 

Reference: EB-2011-0354 (Rate increase application from Enbridge Gas Inc.) 

 

Dear Board Secretary, 

 

I have read the referenced Notice of Application in the Toronto Star newspaper dated Saturday, March 
2012. As a retiree since 2002 and having no other income except from my pension, I would like to file an 
objection to the application. Thank you kindly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

JusniHilwan 

 

 

 




